BridgePrep

PSSy INnterAmerican

Dear InterAmerican Campus Families and Friends:

A special welcome to our returning students and to our new students and their families we say,

“we are glad you are here.” By joining our Bridgeprep Academy of InterAmerican Family you are now entering a
partnership that will forever impact on the social and academic lives of our scholars. Your Dedication and
support make our school community so strong. Together, we can make this school year a memorable and
successful one for all. Together we are stronger! Parents and guardians, your involvement and support are crucial

to our students' success.

We encourage you to stay connected with your child's education and participate in school events and activities. We

inspire you to continue exploring your potential and embracing every learning opportunity.

This year, let our classrooms echo with curiosity. Let our hallways shine with laughter and unity. Let our activities
be filled with school spirit. Let every achievement, every step forward, and every act of kindness be a part of the
collective roar that defines our community. As we move forward, let us embrace the challenges and opportunities
that lie ahead with optimism and determination. We welcome your feedback and suggestions to help us create the
best possible learning environment for our children. Teachers and staff, thank you for your dedication and hard

work. Your commitment to excellence and your unconditional support

Warm Regards

Dr. Gutonio R. Cejas, 2.D

Principal




